
I’m Ms. Madeline and I’m so thrilled to be
your child’s Upper Elementary teacher! It
is a joy to lead Room G and I couldn’t be

happier to begin a new school year
alongside everyone. Arborland has been a
part of my life for a long time. I started
here as a 3-year-old student and went on

to graduate in 6th grade. Even after I
moved on, I always found myself drawn
back to Arborland. Over the years, I’ve

worked as a child care teacher, led Lower
and Upper Elementary summer sessions,
and served as an assistant teacher for
Upper Elementary Room 206. All of these
experiences inspired me to pursue and
complete my Multiple Subject teaching

credential from California State University,
Fullerton.


